
 

 

 

26th September 2022 

McMillan coffee morning  

Dear Parents/ Carers  

On Tuesday 27th September we are going to be taking the college students to Hodge house to help run the 
McMillan coffee morning event.   

Students will be serving parents and gaining experience in hospitality. The visit will be happening within 
college hours and no extra arrangements need to be made.  

The students will leave at 9.00am and will be back in college for 2.45pm. If your child has packed lunch 
please provide this as usual. If your child usually has a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided on 
this day.  

Please kindly return the attached slip to College if you would like your child to attend and let us know if 
there have been any medical changes since September 2022.  

Yours sincerely  

N. Booth  

N Booth 
Teaching Assistant  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

McMillan coffee morning (Return to N Booth) 

Student Name: ________________________________________________________________             

□ I give consent for my child to go to Hodge house for the McMillan coffee morning.  

□ I confirm the medical information College holds remains current and there has been no changes  

since September 2022. 

Signed: _____________________________________  
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